
SCHREIBER — Four new 
members were welcomed by 
President Mrs. Stanley Kusik 

at a meeting of the Catholic 
Women’s League. 

Rev. J. M. Cano spoke on 

changes in the liturgy. Spiritual 
convener Mrs. W. Cocks an- 
nounced the Rosary will be said 

daily at 2.p.m., during October, 

and the Discussion Club will re- 
sume meetings Sept. 22. 

Catholic Girls Club convener, 
Mrs. Harry Shack reported six 
new members making 53 in all.: 
The girls started a first aid 
course Sept. 16. Education con- 
vener Mrs. M. J. McGrath re- 
ported a bursary presented to 
a high school student. Brown- 
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ies and Guides convener Mrs. 

Bill Stefurak said the Schreiber 

leaders attended a leadership 

course in Terrace Bay. 

Mrs, Alex Furyk reported 194 
members, five honorary and that 
104 subscribe to the league 
magazine. Members will cater 

for the Squires initiation ban- 
quet Sept. 27, and a wedding 
breakfast Oct. 12. 

Materials for making articles 
for the bazaar may be obtained 
from Mrs. Kusik. Names drawn 
on the cash draw were Henry 
Dimmery, Joe Speziale and 
Mrs. Carance. 

Lunch was served by Mrs. 

Don Souliere and committee. 
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Mr. and Mrs. Roy Henderson 
of Port Arthur were recent 
visitors with the O. H. Dug- 
gans. Lionel Bougiguignon has. 
left for a three week holiday in 
Switzerland, 

Mr. and Mrs. Arnold Burns 
are away for a months holiday, 
visiting in Flin Flon and Lynn 
Lake, Man., and.in Saskatche- 
wan. 

John Cosgrove has returned 
to Resurrection College (Water- 
loo University) Kitchener. 

Ed Gerow has returned home 
after spending the summer in 
Toronto with his daughter Mrs. 
Perry Hewson and her family. 

- Mrs. Sarah Potvine has left 
for Montreal where she wil 
make her home with her daugh- 
ter Mrs. Theo Turcotte. Her 
son Leo and Mrs. Maria Doyle 
of Toronto. accompanied her 
the trip. 

Mrs. Moriica Kennedy of Fort 
William is visiting her sisters 
Mrs. Arthur Moorey and Mrs. 
Ray Cook. — 

Mrs. Paul Pelto was taken 
by ambulance to McKellar hos- 
pital. 

Mr. and Mrs. V. E. Everitt 
and Cheryll. Everitt leave this 
week for Montreal where 
Cheryll will attend McGill Uni- 
versity. Mr. and Mrs. Everitt 
will continue- on for a motor 
holiday in various Eastern 

cities. 
. Bill Scott leaves this week for 
Winnipeg where he will attend 
University of Manitoba. : 

Mrs. Jack Walsh has moved 
to her son George’s home and 
will make ‘her home with ‘her 
son and his family. 

Mrs. R. A. King of Blind 
River visited Mrs. Frances Ker- 
town. : 

SCHREIBER CATHOLIC GIRLS' CLUB MEET 
The regular meeting of the Catholic Girl's Club 

met on September 13th. Anna Fummerton welcomed 

seven new members 

Executive attending as follows: A.St. Jean, D. 

Sisson, L. Comeau, E. McCouan, D. Singleton, 

M. Karnes, and P. Fournier. 

L. Sisson reported the enrolment to date is sixty- 

one, with fifty-three members present . 

G. LeBlanc read a letter of thanks from Rev. Sister 

Irene. 

K. McGrath, Spirtual Convenor, commended the 

members for their faithful attendance at Mass during 

the summer recess. 

Mrs. H. Shack, Director, 

Course given by the St. John Ambulance, will begin 

this month, when twelve girls of St. John's Anglican 

announced the First Aid 

Church will join the club for the lessons. 
A. Fummerton thanked F.ather Cano, Mrs. Shack 

and the members for their guidance and support 

during her years of office. 
installed the new officers: Betty Comeau, President; 

Father Cano then 

L. O'Brien, Vice-President; G. LeBlanc, Secretary; 

A. Fummerton, Treasurer; L. Sisson, Membership 

Convenor. 

It was decided to hold the regular meetings on the 

first Sunday of each month, at 1:15 
with Executives meetings held a week prior to the 

regular meetings. 
The door prize was won by A. Connelly. 

Paddy Dugan was in the Lakehead on Saturday, 

      

and kindergarten 11:00 a.m. 

      

   

Ross Pellow of Chapleau was a business visitor 
recently. 

L. LeBlanc, F. Speziale and R. Huard will 
attend Business College in Winnipeg this year. 

Mrs. R. Bailey left last week to attend a Conven- 
tion of the Order of The Eastern Star, in Toronto, 
as a delegate of Silver Birch Chapter. Mr. Bailey 
will join her and they will visit their son re 
and family in Ottawa. 

The congregation of the Gospel Mission held a 

dinner party in the home of Mr. and Mrs. D. 
Topolinsky, to welcome Mr. and Mrs. Marshall 

Lawrence (newlyweds) of Sault Ste. Marie, who 

have come to make their home in Schreiber . 

Many beautiful wedding gifts were presented . 

  

SCHREIBER ART CLUB MEET 

The Schreiber Art Club held their regular business 

meeting at the home of Mrs. A. Sparkes, president. 

Plans for coming season were discussed as follows: 

an outdoor painting session will be held on Sept. 20t 

under the instruction of Tillie Harasymchuk of Port 

Arthur . 
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BOARD OF STEWARDS HEAD‘ BUILDING FUND 
~The Church Board of stewards advocated the 

establishment of a Building Fund, with the U.C.W. 

giving a substantial donation The board urges all 

other organizations contribute according to their 

means. 
A memorial to the late Rev. R. Crook was dis- 

cussed and one suggestion given serious considera- 
tion, with the decision to be made at a later time. 

Mrs. T.P. Whent presided for the meeting on 
September 3rd, the first following the summer recess 
with others to be held on the regular night. 
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to enter the field competition trials. 
C. Riley of Port Arthur spent last week visiting 

relations here. 
H. Marshall of Port Arthur is the guest of his 

cousin, Innes West. 
Mr. and Mrs. A. Burns are spending their vaca- 

tion in Flin Flon, Lynn Lake and other places in 
that area. 

CSR NO AC SECT AST a ROC AP ET BL 

CORREC1a...; In last week's issue regarding the 

UCW meeting we wish to to state "the tourist 

baking venture reported by Mrs. Bill Thrower 

was a most successful venture." 

  

T. ANDREWS SUNDAY SCHOOL 
The new curriculum has been introduced in St 

drew's United Church Sunday School with the 
following hours announced for the various clas-' 
ses:Juniors - 9:00 a.m., Primary Intermediates, | 
eniors,.12 years and over, 9:45 a.m. Nursery | 

Neil Ross is the superintendent, with a staft 
, in the Guild Hall of 15 teachers and three more urgently needed. 

Seventy children were presented at the Raily 
Day Service by Mrs. Ross and Rev. F. Muldrev, 
with certificates and seals for perfect attend 
ance. Nine new teachers were installed ‘cont'd)


